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Subcommittee on Telecommunications (Telecommunications Apparatus) 
(Exemption from Licensing) (Amendment) Order 2012 

 

List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion 
at the meeting on 16 January 2013 

 
 
The Administration was requested to provide the following information: 
 
(a) list of parties consulted about the proposed withdrawal of the licensing 

exemptions granted in respect of Personal Handy Phone System 
("PHS") apparatus and relevant documents in relation to the public 
consultation launched in November 2011 in this respect, including 
submissions received and statement issued by the former 
Telecommunications Authority after the consultation;  

 
(b) estimated total number of PHS apparatus still being used in Hong 

Kong and the estimated remaining lifespan of such apparatus; and 
 
(c) record of confiscation, prosecution and non-prosecution (with reasons) 

in relation to the detection of illegal telecommunications apparatus in 
the past few years. 
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